LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL CALLED MEETING

July 25, 2011
Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the called meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 1:15 p.m. in the school office.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; and Kim Jiranek.  There was one guest, Vicky Lewis. 

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.
Mrs. Lewis consulted with the SBDM Council on the part time positions currently posted for Lincoln Trail Elementary. Mrs. Lewis advised the SBDM Council that she had completed her interviews for the remaining Section Seven funded part time employee and the two part time Extended School Service employees.
Mrs. Lewis recommends the hiring of the following:
· Susan Nichols (Section Seven)

· Deanna Stayer (Extended School Services)

· Marsha Wise (Extended School Services) 

__________________________










    (Chairperson)

___________________________


